
Bennington City Council 

Regular Meeting 

August 26, 2019 

Motion by Darcy Smith, second by Dennis Kelley to bring meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. Motion Carried. 

Additions to the agenda were update on compliance, building permits, street repair in front of post 

office, Rec Letters. 

Motion by Darcy Smith, second by Judith Swagerty to approve the printed list of bills and the minutes 

with the correction of adding that the mill levy entered for 2019 budget was incorrect on the approved 

2020 budget. Motion Carried. 

Present at the meeting were David Galvan, Darcy Smith, Judith Swagerty, and Dennis Kelley. Betty 

Davis, City Treasurer was also present. Absent were Trudi Rathbun and Ward Stockamp. Visitor was 

Stephanie Kidd. 

Violations were discussed, Brian and Kendra have not dropped off any of the compliance materials for 

Dustin Murk or Adrianne Luthi. Adrianne Luthi has called several people because of tall grass. 

Dennis Kelley asked if the zoning board had informed the builder of the new home in the Northview 

addition about the possibility of natural gas coming to Bennington. Adrianne Luthi will find out if they 

were informed. 

Council wanted to know if Adrianne Luthi had sent the list of building permits to the Ottawa County 

Assessors office. 

Street repair in front of the post office was discussed. Council wanted to know when the projected time 

is for this to be fixed. 

Letters of interest for the Rec Director position were discussed. Four letters were received. Council 

needs a job description and appointment times for interviews need to be set up. 

Motion by Darcy Smith, second by Judith Swagerty to adjourn meeting at 7:23 P.M. Motion Carried. 


